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Illormeast Florida Telephone Company, Inc.

A Company of NEFCOM, Inc.

February 10, 1999
(Via Overnight Mail)

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director

Division of records and Reporting a6 neOs -
Florida Public Service Commission o] A Y
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

RE: Review of Regulated and Deregulated Practices
Confidential and Proprietary Information

Dear Ms. Bayo:

The Florida Public Service Commission’s (“FPSC”) Division of Research and
Regulatory Review is currently conducting an audit of Northeast Florida Telephone
Company’s (“Northeast”) Regulated and Deregulated Practices. Dale Knapp as part of
Information Request No. 9, Item No. 2, requested the attached information. Itis
Northeast’s opinion that this information is proprietary and confidential business
information as defined in 364.183, 366.093, or 367.156, F.S.

Pursuant to FPSC Rule 25-22.006, F.A.C., Northeast respectfully requests that
this material be given confidential classification and exempt from Section 119.07(1), F.S
The material should only be used in the context of the specific audit referenced above and
viewing such material should be restricted to Mr. Knapp or the head of his division.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (904) 259-0639 if you have any questions
regarding the attached material.

Sincerely,

Deborah L. Nobles
Director - Revenue Requirements & Regulatorv Affairs
Ol 746 -99

— This request for confidentiality was filed by or on behalf

of a telecommunications company in an Undocketed
matter. No ruling is required unless the material is
subject to a request per 119.07, FS. To view the material,
You must obtain written authorization from the director
of the division that requested it.

ec: Mr. Dale Knapp (Letter Only)
Janet Easterday
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